
June 26, 2019 

Erin Christmas, Library Director 
City of Riverside Public Library 
3581 Mission Inn Avenue 
Riverside, CA 92501-330 

Dear Ms. Ch( mas: ,b{uj 

PRESERVING OUR HERITAGE, SHAPING OUR FUTURE 

We are p eased to approve the grant application for the Experiential Workforce Development: Riverside Public Library 
and Riverside at Work project for a total of $24,480 in federal Library Services and Technology Act (LSTA) funds. 

Note that availability of grant funds is subject to enactment of the State of California's budget for the 2019-2020 
fiscal year. 

Processing of grant payments may take from six to eight weeks before delivery. If you still haven't received payment 
after eight weeks, please contact your grant monitor. 

Best wis es for a successful project. Your grant monitor is available to assist you throughout the year. 

Greg I.'. c s 
Californ' tate Librarian 

Enclosures 

cc: Colette Moody 
Jacquie Brinkley 
Vanessa Christman 

Library - Courts Building 
P.O. Box 942837 
Sacramento, CA 94237-0001 

916-323-9759
csl-adm@library.ca.gov 
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